
1/28/2015 
ASSSE Student Section Meeting. Members Present 

 
 

 
Steve Flemming  
Hans Andersen 
Jessica Smith 
Mike Schowen 
All Grant-Adviser 
Lynn Kreps-Adviser 
Maria Anger  
Steven Fleming 
Jamie Larkey 
 
 
Kreps acknowledged the need for getting any published material approved by one of the student 
section advisors.  
 
Discussion of PANGO media and various internship opportunities.  There are potential growing 
opportunities with UAA students and Pango Medial Grant discussed possibility of student section 
potential for involvement of Pango media and the development of safety monuments 
 
 
STS -certification Jessica Smith Discussed the opportunity for UAA OSH students to work with 
Smith (an employee of SPAN) in an effort to expedite certification processes. 
 
Suggestions for momentum in the program 
Getting people involved in the safety program to a further extent. Possibilities of changing 
meeting times to better accommodate the variable schedules of the many non-traditional 
students. 
 
Smith and Andersen discussed contacting members of IUP, in an effort to gain insight into 
generating momentum for the program. 
 
 
 
Andersen initiated Discussion of the preparation for the chemistry and the physics 
Study session. 
Other discussed ideas include: 
 
A couple research projects as part of ASSE competition 
sock and glove drive, soup and sandwich donation to beans cafe, 
 a walk a mile in her shoes abuse awareness event. 
 
Discussion of the subcommittees for promoting the Student ASSE 
 
Motion for 1st subcommittee 
Smith motion for subcomittee 
Short 2nd  
Passed unanimously 
 
J. SMith discussed the launching of SPAN international temporary licenses to Span international 
E-prep. 
One of benefits of increasing memberships in Student ASSE includes access to SPAN resources. 
 



Ask Jessica about STS and OHST 
 
A. Grant discussed prep activities-suggested that the other profs. Would be interested in helping 
students with exam preparation. 
 
 
J. SMiths' Email address SPAN certified instructor 
jessica@spansafety.com 
 
 
Salary Survey-discussion of salary capacity after 5 years UAA OSH program is #2 behind 
process technology for highest salaries 5 years after graduation. 
 
j. Smith Noted the BCSP website for salary survey information. 
 
 
Discussion of following two topics decided to be tabled for next meeting 
J. Smith discussed importance of ASSE meeting is you get out of it what you put into it. 
 
 
2014 FSLC 
 
2015 GHSC 
 
UAA OSHA is Booth 18 
 
Formal contact with industry, student contact with colleagues,  
 
A. Grant and L. Kreps discussed the need to get approved for the department as far as 
internships is only necessary when internships are to satisfy requirements for academic credits or 
elective credits. 
 
1745 Motion to Adjourn 
1745 Motion seconded 
Meeting adjourned 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 10:52 PM 1/28/2015 (AST) 
 
Minutes prepared by Hans Andersen 
 
	


